
      

    Blessed Sacrament Parish   
                  September 17 , 2023 

We continue to work with the architects and engineers 
to prepare for the pre ng process with the city. 
Meetings were held during the last few weeks to fine-
tune the water management, site plan, and building 
details. For more information about the building project 
and to donate to the capital campaign, visit the project 
website, bscbuildin project.com, or contact Mary Rose 
DiMarco at the parish office (850 222-1321 
or mrdimarco@bsctlh.com). 
Give Online: p save the environment and reduce paper usage. 
Contact the Church office for more information on how to set up online 
giving!  (850) 222 1321

 CATHOLIC SHARING 
APPEAL  
9/2/2023 

Pledged $140,726.75 
Donated $124,243.56  



Mass Intentions 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Isaiah 55:6-9  (133A) 

Philippians 1:20c-24,27a 
Matthew 20:1-16a 

Monday, September 18 
8:30am: Int. of William S. Keating, Jr. 
Requested by Kevin Keating 
5:30pm: Int. of Debbie Davis 
Requested by Robert Bustetter 
 
Tuesday, September 19 
St. Januarius, Bishop & Martyr 
8:30am: +Floyd Lee Ace, IV+ 
Requested by Wendy Soto 
5:30pm: +Jean Moyle+ 
Requested by The Rozofsky Family 
 
Wednesday, September 20 
Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-Gon, Priest and 
Paul Chong Ha-Sang & Companions, Martyrs  
8:30am: +Lou Anna Guidry Angelle+  
Requested by BSC Clergy & Staff 
5:30pm: +Ottavia “Mary” Webb+   
Requested by Barbara Badertscher 
 
Thursday, September 21 
St. Matthew, Apostle & Evangelist 
8:30am: +Jesse F., Belle W., Farley Warren+ 
Requested by BSC Parishioner 
5:30pm: +Janet Anderson+ 
Requested by Jim & MacKay Anderson 
 
Friday, September 22 
8:30am: Int. of Luis Angel Lopez 
Requested by Maria Lopez 
5:30pm: Int. of Patty Sanchez 
Requested by Rosie Beasley 
 
Saturday, September 23 
St. Pius of Pietrelcina, Priest 
8:30am: +Boyd Charles+ 
Requested by BSC Parishioner  
5:00pm: +Hortencia Cross+ 
Requested by Sandy Englemark 
 
Sunday, September 24 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00am: +John Kady, Jr+ 
Requested by Cynthia Csikos 
10:30am: Int. of Wendy Soto 
Requested by BSC Women’s Bible Study  
12:15pm: For the poor souls in Purgatory 
Requested by BSC Parishioner 
5:00pm: Int. of Sharon Gastmann 
Requested by BSC Parishioner 
7:00pm: +Juliet & Beady Guarin+ 
Requested by Junice Banico 

PERPETUAL EUCHARISTIC ADORATION   
St. Alphonsus Liguori said, "Of all devotions, that 
of adoring Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament is the 
greatest after the sacraments, the one dearest to 
God, and the one most helpful to us."  Please 
consider becoming an Adorer in the Blessed 

Sacrament Chapel.  We are need of people to sign up for 
the following hours: Mon. 1-2 PM; Tues. 7-8 AM; Wed. 2-
3 PM; 6-7 PM; Thurs. 6-7 AM; 10-11 AM; 4-5 PM; 8-9PM; 
11 PM-12 AM; Fri. 3-4 AM 8-9 AM; 2-3 PM; 3-4 PM; 9-10 
PM; Sat. 8-9 AM; 1-2 PM; 4-5 PM; 7-8 PM.; Sun. 8-9PM 
We are also always in need of Subs for all hours.  If you 
can join us by taking an hour or being a Sub, please call/
text Jean Nixon at 850-445-3793. 

Blessed Sacrament Church provides a Columbarium 
on Parish grounds, outside the Brevard Street Church 
entrance. If you are considering interring a loved one,  
please call the Parish office (850)222-1321 and ask for 
Deacon Lou Fete’. 

Our 10:30am Adult Choir  has begun 
rehearsing on Wednesday nights in 
the church at 7:30pm.  You don't need 
to be able to read music to join us - 
please come and find more meaning in 
the Mass through song!  As we  
prepare for Christmas, we find great 
joy in the music of the season. Please 

come and discover that joy for yourself as we sing about 
Mary, the baby Jesus, the manger, the Angels and His 
birth!  If you cannot make every rehearsal practice, mp3s 
will be provided upon request.  For more info, contact Di-
ane Whitney at (801) 661-7747. 

  Consider advertising. 
Contact Diocesan Publications at 1-800-292-9111.   

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 
Have you ever thought about 
visiting the Holy Land?  Watch the 
bulletin for upcoming informational 
talks on our 2024 trip to the Holy 
Land.  Or, for more information, 
please contact the parish office or 
stop by for a brochure 
(office@bsctlh.com or  
850-222-1321). 

   Offertory Donations  
Sept. 9-10, 2023 

     $12,142.00    Mass 
     $13,335.00  Online   

$ 25,477.00 Total 
Thank You for your  

support and generosity.   

Mass Readings September 24, 2023 



How do we best accompany 
God's people and God's Liturgy? 

 

How can we sing with our most free, 
most healthy, and most authentic voices? 

 

Presentations, discussions, and a practical vocal masterclass 
will provide strategies and techniques that can help us 

be better musicians and ministers. 
Claim your authentic voice and live your call to excellence. 

Accompanying God’s People and Liturgy 
A Retreat and Masterclass for Music Ministers 

PRESENTER AND CLINICIAN: TOM BAROCO 
Tom is the Director of  Music at the Cathedral of  the Sacred 
Heart in Pensacola, Florida. He has taught voice and served as a 
Music Director and collaborative pianist at the collegiate level for 
15 years. His 25 years of  pastoral music ministry experience and 
his ability to combine the vocal pedagogical worlds of  Speech 
Therapy and classical vocal technique make for a unique and 
accessible approach to healthy, beautiful singing.  

RETREAT DETAILS 
Saturday, Sept. 30, 9 am – 4 pm 
St. John Neumann 
 Retreat Center at 
 Blessed Sacrament Parish 
 
Cost: $25 
Register Online at: 
 neumanncenter.org  



CELEBRATE

Join  Bishop Wi l l iam A .  Wack for  an outdoor
Mass  and Ceremony.  Lunch Prov ided

11:00 AM ET  
October 12, 2023

1759 Chaires  Cross  Road 
Tal lahassee ,  FL  32317

All are welcome to the Mass of Thanksgiving and the closing of
the Diocesan Phase as the Beatification Cause for Servants of

God, Antonio Inija and Companions is sent to Rome!

RSVP us ing the websi te below or
direct ly  through the QR code.

www.MartyrsofLaFlor idaMiss ions .org

Celebrate!



 
UPCOMING 
MINISTRY EVENTS? 

Does your ministry have an 
upcoming event you would 
like advertised?  Please 
send us your information 
at least two weeks before 
you would like your 
announcement in the bulletin.  Please email to 
office@bsctlh.com or call the Parish Office. 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS – NEW 
SCHEDULE 

Our Lady of Guadalupe Fraternity of the 
Secular Franciscan Order meets every 
Second Saturday (9:30–11:00 am) to deliver 
groceries to low-income elders, and every 
3rd Saturday (9:00-11:00 am) for prayer and 
Franciscan spiritual formation (at Blessed 
Sacrament parish).  All are invited to our 
service and formation meetings. Secular 
Franciscans are lay Catholics who follow 
Francis and Clare in “bringing gospel to life, 
and life to the gospel”.  Come learn more 
and to see if you are called to join this way of 
life. For information, contact Frank Pate 850-
728-4426 or franksta70@comcast.net 

CALLING ALL CRAFTERS:  Booths 
available at the St Louis Catholic 
Church annual Fall Festival to display 
and sell your beautiful craft items!  $35 
for an inside booth and $25 for an 
outside booth.  Fall Festival to be held 
Sunday, 11/5/23 from Noon until 4:00pm.  
For more info contact Terry Cross 
tmholl@comcast.net or 850-556-8973 

Adult Faith Formation:  September 
17 & 24, 6:15-7:15pm. In the Art room. 
“There are only two ways you can live 
your life. One of life and the other of 
death, and there is a significant differ-
ence between the two!” From the Did-
ache, which means “Teaching.” Get a 
glimpse into the energized life of the 
Ancient Church of the first century! 
Two 60-minute meetings starting at 
6:15 PM in the Art Room on Sundays 
September 17th and 24th. Doctor Rich-
ard Bayer will be presenting. Meeting 
Place: The School Art Room, which 
can be accessed through the door be-
hind the stage in the Hall.All are invit-
ed. To register, please contact Deacon 
Pat at patdallet@gmail.com. 

The Knights of 
Columbus will host their 
annual OKTOBERFEST 
Saturday, October 28th 

from 6:00-8:00pm.  
Please check upcoming 

bulletins for more 
information! 



The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is a 
process for those who are interested in 
becoming Catholic. If you have not received 
Confirmation or know someone who is 
interested in becoming Catholic, please contact 
Dcn Lou Fete’ at fetel@ptdiocese.org or call our 
parish office at (850) 222-1321. 

 
Life Teen Mass - Sundays, 5:00 pm.   
 
Life Teen News 
Sunday, 10/15, 6:00pm-7:45pm, Life 
Night:  Fall Kick-off 
 

EDGE News 
Friday, 9/22, 7:00pm-8:30pm, EDGE 
Night 

 



 

Fr. Pete Zalewski, Pastor . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .850-222-1321 
Fr. Dustin Feddon, Parochial Vicar . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Fr. Sean Knox, Parochial Vicar . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .850-222-1321 
Fr. Bernie Jakubco, MSC, in-residence. . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Dcn. Pat Dallet, Adult Faith Formation . . . . . . . . . 850-386-5084 
Dcn. C. Louis Fete’ RCIA . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-386-8715 
Dcn. Michael Nixon . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Rosie Beasley, Religious Ed Director. . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Tommy Bridges, TCS School Principal. . . . . . . . . . . .850-222-0444 
Mary Rose DiMarco, Building Project. . . . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Rita Feté, Pastoral Coordinator. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .850-222-1321 
Kevin Keating, Neumann Center Dir . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-224-2971 
Life Teen/EDGE.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Michelle Sproul, Parish Manager . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 850-222-1321 
Diane Whitney, Choir Dir . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .850-878-2465 
Ferdie Francisco, Knights of Columbus. . . .   . . . . . . .850-509-0673 
Sue Weathersbee, DCCW . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .    . 850-510-2403 
Books & Gifts Store . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Contact Church Office 

 
Blessed Sacrament Church Office  

624 Miccosukee Road 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 

Phone: (850) 222-1321 / Fax: (850) 222-9772 
 Email:  office@bsctlh.com  
Website: www.bsctlh.com 

Clergy & Staff 

St. John Paul II 
Catholic High School 

• BOOSTERTHON SPONSORS: Trinity is hosting a Fun Run 
on 9/22 to raise money for school improvements. Please 
consider adding your business name/logo to our event day 
shirts (every student will receive a shirt!) Logo spaces on 
our Fun Run t-shirts are available from $250-$2,000! Help 
us help you by promoting your business to our entire 
community, where it will be displayed on the backs of our 
students, teachers, and staff! Email Ashley Kalifeh, 
ashleypkalifeh@gmail.com, for more information. 

• SUFS State Scholarships: Did you know with the help of 
the newly expanded Step Up for Students State 
Scholarship Program, you can afford to send your child to 
Trinity Catholic School? All families are now eligible to 
apply, regardless of income. Trinity is here to assist your 
family. Call the school office at 850-222-0444 to find out 
how your family can benefit. 

• Pre-Kindergarten & KinderKnights: Laying the 
Foundation for Academic Excellence! Trinity Catholic 
School’s Early Education program provides the foundation 
for students to become confident and involved learners. 
Trinity Catholic School offers PreK3 and VPK4 full days and 
half days. Our PreK3 program is open to students who turn 
three by December 1st. To schedule a tour, please visit 
www.trinityknights.org/admissions or contact Jeanne Cross 
at crossj@trinityknights.org, or 850-222-0444. 

• Substitute Teaching Positions 2023-2024 School Year. 
Trinity Catholic School is accepting applications for 
substitute teaching positions for the 2023-2024 school year. 
Please send resumes to bechtols@trinityknights.org. Come 
and be part of the Catholic school experience! 

• Adopt a Student Scholarship Fund: Consider donating to 
our Adopt a Student scholarship fund to make a difference 
in the life of a student. You can find more information on our 
website www.trinityknights.org/giving or by scanning our 
QR code. 

 
For more updates, follow us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/trinitycatholicknights. 

Are you interested in a Christ-centered 
Catholic education for your child? Did you 
know all Florida students are now eligible to 
receive state scholarships for private K-12 

education? There is no better time to take action and 
seek more for your child! We are still accepting 
applications for the 23-24 school year. Call us today 
for your private tour. 
Visit stepupforstudents.org for more information. Don't 
hesitate to contact our Office of Admissions by calling 
(850) 201-5744 or via email at admissions@jpiichs.org. 

MASS INTENTIONS:                                                                                    
You may offer a Mass for the intentions of a loved 

one or in memory of the deceased. Mass intentions 
may be made in the bookstore, at the Rectory 

office, by calling or emailing the office (850) 222-
1321 or office@bsctlh.com.   

BULLETIN REQUESTS Here are some quick tips on 
Parish Communications: (1) Please submit bulletin 
requests 2 Fridays in advance of your event so we 
have time to place it in the bullet n. (Submissions are to 
be sent to office@bsctlh.com). (2) Please make your 
submissions as concise as possible. (3) Please make 
sure that your announcement includes the date, time, 
and location of the event, contact person with contact 
information, and any other pertinent information (such 
as cost). (4) Requests must be submitted to 
office@bsctlh.com as a pdf file for approval. (5) Insert 
requests are subject to availability. Priority will be given 
to Church inserts. 

Click 
here to 
donate 
online: 
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